
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2022-03-01-047  
 

TO                   :  ALL QUALIFIED VOTERS OF THE PHILIPPINE MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

DATE              :  March 1, 2022 

SUBJECT       :  PMA ONLINE VOTING 

FROM           : PMA COMMISSION ON ELECTIONS 

 

Greetings from the PMA National Comelec! 

 

Please refer to the attached step-by-step procedure on the updating of PMA Membership Data for the PMA National 

Election online voting on March 13, 2022 

 

Furthermore, we would like to inform you of the following reminders vis-à-vis the ONLINE Election: 

1. The Online Voting will be opened simultaneously with the Manual Voting on March 13, 2022, Sunday, from 

8:00AM to 5:00PM. Online votes will no longer be accepted by the system automatically after 5:00pm. 

2. Your mobile number and email address should be updated PRIOR to March 13, 2022; otherwise, you cannot vote 

online if your data are not updated, as a One-time-password (OTP) will have to be sent to your mobile number 

or email address. Your email address must either be gmail or yahoo.  Email address/phone number may not be 

shared by two or more members, but should have his/her own contact details.  Please visit our website for the 

updating of your personal data, https://mcp.philippinemedicalassociation.org, if you have not done so.   

3. A member may opt to either vote online or manually, whatever is convenient for him/her.  However, he/she may 

NOT cast votes in both online and manual modes.  The vote will be INVALID.   

4. Please double check with your Component Society secretaries if you are eligible to vote on March 13, 2022. 

 

 

https://mcp.philippinemedicalassociation.org/


 

 

5. For your concerns and inquiries, you may call or text the following numbers: 0960 867 0258 / 0966 780 4192 / 

0998 254 7714 / 0917 822 1357 / 0927 580 6903 / 0961 582 3069 for assistance. 

We ask for your utmost understanding and cooperation as we try to improve the upgrading of our system and 

safeguarding the security of your data.   

Rest assured that our new management system developer is on top of this and will do everything to ensure the smooth 

and secure flow of our online election.  Please do not disseminate fake or misleading information as well.  You may 

contact any of our Commission members should you have any other queries.   

Thank you very much! Godspeed to all our candidates! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 UPDATING OF MEMBERS’ DATA 

Eligible voters are Regular Members who paid membership dues 

on or before September 30, 2021, and members who are Life and 

Emeritus members 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ELECTION PROCESS 

/PMAElection2022 



 

ABSTAIN 

ABSTAIN 

ABSTAIN 

ABSTAIN 



 

 
 


